
Sutton cleanup
3 messages

From: Mark Bertels
To: AK Mud Slingers
Cc: FJ Buzby George Rauscher Chris 
Spitzer Earl L. Houser Frank Sandra Myers 
Roberta Mason Jim Sykes Claudia Dolfi

May 4, 2017 10O29 AM

Ryan,

Wow, I appreciate the work you folks have 
done. You certainly are
welcome to organize a June cleanup in 
Sutton.

Facilities at Jonesville are limited to what 
we bring in such as
porta-potties, washing stations, etc. We do 



have access to meeting
rooms here at the Sutton Public Library 
Resource Center, Alpine Inn
and Sutton General Store if needed. I 
anticipate working with the
Borough to provide dumpsters.

In the past, we've been stumped during 
cleanup week by not having lift
equipment available when needed for 
heavy items like metal or wet
carpet. We currently have funds in the 
Sutton Council's account if we
need to rent something in June.

Thanks for your generous offer to help us, 
we definitely will keep in
contact. I look forward to this event and let 
me know how we can help
coordinate on this end.

Mark Bertels
745-7686
355-7143
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From: AK Mud Slingers
To: Mark Bertels
Cc: FJ Buzby George Rauscher Chris 
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May 3, 2017 2O48 PM
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From: Mark Bertels
To: akmudslingers@gmail.com
Cc: FJ Buzby George Rauscher Chris 
Spitzer Earl L. Houser Frank Sandra Myers 
Roberta Mason Jim Sykes Claudia Dolfi



May 3, 2017 10O15 AM

Hello Ryan Brett,

Chris Spitzer here in Sutton who is on our 
Community Council mentioned
you are interested in helping us do some 
cleanup in the Jonesville
area. We certainly welcome any assistance.

Our spring cleanup scheduled dates are 
May 8th - 14th. 907Diesel Club
got an early head start a couple weekends 
ago and did a fine job
moving heavy junk at Jonesville. People are 
starting to take ownership
of this area making a huge positive impact. 
Let me know what you
think.

Thanks.

Mark Bertels
Sutton Community Council - Chair



745-7686
355-7143
mebertels@gmail.com


